PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES

DATE: April 1, 2010

TIME: 3:00 – 4:30

LOCATION:  New Office of Instruction Conference Room 420 – 4th Floor Core

Members Present:  Humberto Sale, Gil Rodriguez, Tawny Beal, Karl Debro, Carol Hernandez, Erlinda Jones, Richard Livingston, Ryan Pedersen, Kathy Cullar, Tue Rust.


	Item #
	Topic/Activity
	NOTES

	1. 
	Announcements – 
	∞ Minutes for March 4 are posted

∞ Agenda was approved

∞ LMC was one of 12 colleges selected for the BRIC TAP!!

	2.
	Reports
	· Research Council: The district is finalizing their strategic plan. Cognos is being replaced next year by Microsoft’s Business Intelligence
· SGC has completed the RAP process and results will be sent out within two weeks

· CUE has been looking at cohort data and has discovered very low rates for transfer preparedness. They are looking into more details

	3.
	Research and Planning Newsletter feedback
	· The newsletter was commended with no suggested changes

	4.
	Committee Reports
	· Program Review and Planning: (Gil, Gail, Ryan and Erlinda) Lots of changes to the PRAP templates the main being no more narrow columns! Denise will work on the technological issues and present at our next meeting. Programs should collaborate more especially if they are working on similar objectives. Someone should identify and synthesis the objectives. There will be objectives that are “ineffable” and we need to deal with qualitative measures. There was an idea to send out ARCC data and other college-wide data to programs to trigger objectives to improve student success.
· Institutional Effectiveness:( Humberto, Ruth, Karl, Carol) SGC has finalized the performance indicators and the research office will gather data this Spring, Summer and Fall including surveys of students, faculty and staff.
· Planning Processes:( Richard, Gil, Humberto, Margaret) Humberto was surprised to learn he was chairing this group. He will call a meeting and begin the work
· Communication: (Margaret, Kathy): no report. Margaret is on vacation. They will work on the website (and ideas about moving to Sharepoint) and the glossary
· We are hoping the BRIC TAP will help in all of these areas!

	
	Last Spring 2010 Meeting Date:

May 6


	· 


Note taker: Gil Rodriguez
Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm


